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10 COMMUNITIES DEPARTMENT - THE CORNER - CHANGES TO ESTABLISHMENT 
(AN188-2005) 

 
Reference is made to Article III of the minute of meeting of the Personnel and Management Services 
Committee of 12th April, 1999 which approved the establishment of a post of Project Worker (Minority 
Groups), graded CEW, £18,381 - £23,739, on a fixed term basis.  The funding for this post had 
continued from The Corner’s Integrated Budget and the postholder has remained in post. 
 
The postholder has been undertaking higher level duties to support the Project Leader in the delivery 
of the diverse services provided by The Corner, and The Corner Partnership has requested that 
consideration be given to formalising this situation on a permanent basis. 
 
Having considered the situation, the Assistant Chief Executive (Management) recommends that the 
post of Project Worker (Minority Groups) is redesignated Assistant Project Leader, regraded to PO1-4, 
£26,379 - £28,632, and the post be made permanent. 
 
The financial implications arising from this proposal are £2,563, inclusive of employer's costs in 
2005/06 and can be met from the Communities Department Revenue Budget. 
 


